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United States Department of trievInterior. 
REC: 

BUREAU OF LAND MAN A©] 
Farmington District Office 
1235 La Plata Highway 

Farmington, New Mexico 87401 

m 8 52 

IN REPLY REFER TO: 

SF-078204 
3162.7-3 (07327) 

April 8, 1996 

Ms. Mary Ellen Lutey 
Production JSngineer 

^ e f i a a ^ _ Q i l l . -
P.O. Box 4289 
Farmington, NM 87499-4289 

RE: Fedgral_Lease SF-078204 
([downhole iiCoiindngling"3Application 
Aztec Pictured C l i f f s and Blanco Mesaverde 

{SNer^A^Sunray^ETJ! 
lT60"'"FNfr~cTT760' FWL 
Section 21, T. 30 N., R. 10 W. 
San Juan County, New Mexico 

Dear Ms. Lutey: ' 

The Farmington D i s t r i c t Office (FDO) of the Bureau of Land Management (BLM) has 
received your letter'dated March 4, 1996, requesting approval f o r downhole 
commingling of the Aztec Pictured C l i f f s and the Blanco Mesaverde i n the above 
referenced w e l l . The additional data we requested was submitted to t h i s o f f i c e on 
A p r i l 5, 1996 pertaining to t h i s application. 

After review, we hereby approve your application for downhole commingling. Please 
submit the a l l o c a t i o n factors for t h i s well once you have made your determination. 

I f you have further questions regarding t h i s matter, please contact Brian W. Davis 
at (505) 599-6367 or (505) 599-8900. 

Sincerely, 

/8/Duans Spencer 
Duane W. Spencer 
Team Leader, Petroleum Management 

bcc: , 

NMOCD, Santa Fe 
Well F i l e (No. IA Sunray D, 1660'FNL & 1760'FWL, 21-30N-10W) 
DOMR 
Suspense (Brian) 
AIRS 

07237:BWDavis:04/05/96:x6367:luteysunraydla.ltr 


